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The following information is being provided on behalf of the landowner of Land 

South of 27 High Street, Old Haversham in response to the Regulation 16 

consultation. 

 

The landowner has worked with the Parish Council to revise the information provided 

in support of the allocation to reflect the comments received during the Regulation 

14 consultation and confirms that the land is still available and the proposals put 

forward in the supporting information are viable and deliverable under the 

conditions set out in Policy HLL2: Housing Development of the Haversham-cum-Little 

Linford Neighbourhood Plan.  

 

The landowner will continue to work with the Parish Council following the allocation 

of the site during the development of a planning application to ensure the scheme 

meets the ambitions of the neighbourhood plan. 

 

 


